
Date: April 11th, 2016 
To:  RCPL Board of Trustees 
From: Maryanne Rohrer, Policy Committee Chair 
Re: Sales, Solicitations and Petitioning Memo 

Date: April 5th, 2016 
To: Maryanne Rohrer, Policy Committee Chair 
From: Sean Minkel, Assistant Director 
Re: Sales, Solicitations and Petitioning Memo 

Motion: Move to approve changes to the Sales, Solicitations and Petitioning policy removing the 
East library wording. 

Background:  
In May of 2015, the East Branch partnership at Western Dakota Technical Institute was discontinued. 
This change corrects and clarifies the wording for petitioning. 

Policy Text: 

Petitioning is permitted outside of the Downtown library, so long as the petitioner remains thirty (30) 
feet or more from the main entrance.  No gathering of petitions is permitted at the East and North 
branch libraries library; per Rapid City School District policies, petition gathering is not permitted on 
school property. 




